
REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 
 
FROM: Student Affairs Policy Committee 
 
DATE: November 2, 2024 
 
Overview: 
 
The committee held its third meeting of the year on November 13, 2024. During the meeting the 
committee met with Chief Safety Officer Steve Patterson. 

Some notes from this meeting include how they are working on ensuring all major buildings are CatCard 
access by next year (excluding public buildings like the library). They are also working on having locks on 
all primarily scheduled classrooms and then will look towards smaller conference style rooms that are 
often used as well as classrooms. 

Part of a longer plan, given budget restrictions, are more cameras in areas like parking garages.  

They are also working on CardCard access on phones, hopefully minimizing issues like a card being 
stolen and easing access for people given they typically have their phone with them. 

He encouraged people to download the Live Safe App: https://uapd.arizona.edu/resources-
policies/livesafe-mobile-app 
 
They are also working in gaining more visibility on campus such as more campus safety workers present 
on campus. 
 
If there a student issues you are hearing about please share with the SAPC committee. 

https://uapd.arizona.edu/resources-policies/livesafe-mobile-app
https://uapd.arizona.edu/resources-policies/livesafe-mobile-app

